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Dear CCGP Investigators,
It has been almost a year since the first round of CCGP awards were distributed. This

past year has been challenging on so many fronts, and we understand that there

have been delays in getting into the field and into the lab. However, we would like to

get a sense of each project's overall progress towards completing sample collection

and whole genome resequencing.

Please fill out this brief survey, which should take approximately 10-20 minutes

depending on the number of genera in your project(s).

Primary PIs or a lead project member should complete this survey by 8am on April

12, 2021.

For PIs with multiple projects: please submit a progress report for each project.

Thank you for your participation and please don't hesitate to reach out with any

questions.

Best,

The CCGP Team

California Conservation Genomics Project
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